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Key Dates 

23.05.23 - Y5/6 Knife Crime Workshop 

24.05.23 - Y1-Y4 Safeguarding Assembly 
       3pm - Parent / Carer Open Afternoon  

25.05.23 - Parent Online Safety Workshop 

26.05.23 - Values Assembly - Passion 
               - Y5/6 Cyber Crime Workshop  

07.06.23 - Y6 British Red Cross Workshop 

26.06.23 - Y1/2 Trip to The Deep 

08.07.23 - Summer Fair 

13.07.23 - Sports Day (1.15pm start) 

18.07.23 - KS2 Performace (1.30+6pm) 

21.07.23 - Last day of term / Y6 Leavers 

24+25.07.23 - INSET Days 

Class Emails 

 F1 - Caterpilars@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

 F2 - Butterflies@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

 Y1 - Hedgehogs@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

Y2 - Badgers@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

Y3 - Squirrels@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

Y4 - Otters@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

Y5 - Kestrels@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

Y6 -  Foxes@eastmarkham.notts.sch.uk 

Please note these will be checked during school 
hours and there may be a delay in responding. 

Hello! 

We can’t quite believe just how quickly this 

half term has whizzed by… Just a few more 

days until the May half term break. 

This Friday, we have our Values Assembly 

starting at 9am. If your child is being given a 

Passion award, you have been sent an email 

to inform you. All parent / carers are         

welcome to come along though, please let 

us know if you would like to attend and we 

will ensure we have enough chairs ready.  

As always, if you have any questions or  

concerns, please do not hesitate to get in 

touch. We are very proud of our wonderful 

school, and the incredible community around 

us. 

Mrs Duggin & Mrs Johnstone 

The School of Rock 
We are delighted to share that one of our 

Y4 superstars, Chloe, will be performing in 

a local musical theatre performance. This is 

being organised by The MOB, a not for  

profit youth group based in Retford for 

young people aged 8 to 18 years. They 

stage an annual production at The Majestic 

Theatre and this year they are doing The 

School of Rock. This will run from the 14th 

to the 16th of July. If you are interested in 

going along to watch, details can be found 

on the flyer below. Break a leg, Chloe!  

Online Safety Workshop 
As a school, we have signed up for the Online 

Safety Webinar for parents through            

Natterhub. All parents / carers are invited to 

attend. Topics include: group chats,        

cyberbullying, gaming, inappropriate content 

and more. The webinar is FREE and will take 

place on Thursday 25th May at 7pm. A link 

can be found below where you can set a    

reminder alert: 

Online Safety Webinar for Parents of Primary-
Aged Children - YouTube 

Summer Fair - Save the Date! 

Lost School Uniform 
We currently have a large number of items 

in our lost property area, which is near the 

Y1 classroom door, outside the school 

kitchen. If you are missing anything, please 

do have a nosey. Please could all uniform 

be clearly named so we are able to return 

this. Many thanks.  

Parent / Carer Open Afternoon 
On Wednesday, you are invited to come into 

school for our open afternoon which starts at 

3pm. You are most welcome to visit your 

child’s classroom, children’s books will be 

available should you like to have a look at 

them, but we would also welcome you to   

have a wander around and look at other     

areas of the school too, including communal 

areas and outside spaces. Members of the 

Senior Leadership Team and Governing Body 

will be available in the school hall should you 

like to pop in to say hello or have a chat.  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_1Xii-NT14g
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=_1Xii-NT14g

